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Do your loved ones know 
your future health care  

wishes?  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
National Advance Care Planning Day 
was recognized across Canada on  
Saturday, April 16th. To build local  
awareness about the importance of talking 
with our loved ones about our future health 
care wishes, NHH Professional Practice 
Leader Kayleen Peters (above) and Dmitri 
Goold, a Nurse Practitioner with the Central 
East Community Care Access Centre’s 
NPSTAT program, worked together to  
prepare and share information here at NHH 
and in our community.  
 
For details on their message and a link to 
online resources available to you and 
yours, see the related news release on our 
website, www.nhh.ca. 
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            Thank you to our outstanding volunteers! 
 

NHH had the pleasure of hosting an appreciate event for volunteers from across the hospital on Tuesday,  
April 12th. A National Volunteer Week tradition, the celebration—hosted by President and CEO Linda  
Davis—was attended by volunteers who donate their time, their treasure and their talent to every area  
of the hospital.  
 
Below are some of the many faces NHH is so grateful to count as friends. For details on this year’s  
event, and excerpts from the remarks shared by keynote speaker David Sheffield, of Port Hope’s Green 
Wood Coalition, please see the related news release at www.nhh.ca 
 
 
 

Right: (L-R) NHH Auxiliary  
volunteers Brenda Worsnop,  
Patricia Fenner, Marg Hilborn,  
Pat Paige-Hoisak (Auxiliary  
President) and Yvonne Green. 

Left: (L-R) Jim Mills, NHH  
Foundation Board member, Pam  
Russell, NHH Auxiliary and St. John 
Ambulance Therapy Dog volunteer, 
and Jack Russell, Chair, NHH Board 
of Directors. 

Below: (L-R) St. John Ambulance  
Therapy Dog program volunteers 
Brian and Joan Llewellyn, with  
Emma; Wanda Corey and Matilda; 
Cathie Holmes and Menika; and 
Sarah Holland with Corduroy. 

Above: (L-R) Muriel Milley and Virginia  
Mitchell, NHH Auxiliary Volunteers. 
 
 
Left: (L-R) Rev. Dr. Ewen Butler, spiritual 
care volunteer, Louise Stevenson, Chair, 
NHH Foundation Board, and Scott Fraser, 
NHH Foundation Board member. 


